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February 19, 2016 
 
Mr. Steven King 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: UW-160191 Pattison Water Company Tariff Revisions 
 
Dear Mr. King, 
 
We have revised the three tariff sheets pertaining to our purchase of the Colonial Manor 
Water system. Please substitute these new pages for the ones that we sent on February 8th 
2016. Please do not docket these pages as they are substitute pages. 
 
We have attached three Tariff sheets in reference to this change. They are: First Revision 
of Sheet No. 2 Cancelling Original Sheet No. 2, First Revision of  Sheet No. 20, 
Cancelling Original Sheet No. 20, and Original Sheet No. 21.1. The latter sheet, (21.1) is 
set to expire on May 31, 2016. Also attached is a copy of the letter sent to the former 
customers of the Colonial Manor Water system when we assumed responsibility for the 
management and ownership of their system. If you have any questions, I can be reached 
at (360) 412-1252.  
 
 
 
James S. Casebolt 
President 


